
  

REGULAR MEETING 

SHERIDAN VILLAGE COUNCIL 

November 12th, 2024 

 

The regular meeting of the Sheridan Village Council was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 

President McKay. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Present:  President McKay, Pro Tem Edelman, and Trustees: Ritter, Wagner, Wyckoff-

McFarland, and Pomranky. 

 

Absent: None 

 

Guests in attendance: None  

 

Trustee Wyckoff-McFarland made a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Trustee 

Pomranky supported. All ayes, motion passed. 

 

Pro Tem Edelman made a motion to approve the minutes from October 8th, 2024, regular 

meeting. Trustee Pomranky supported. All ayes, motion passed. 

 

The council reviewed paid bills as of November 4th, 2024. Pro-Tem Edelman made a motion to 

approve, and Trustee Wagner supported. All Ayes, motion passed. 

 

The council reviewed the Treasurer’s report ending November 4th, 2024. Pro-Tem Edelman 

made a motion to approve the report. Trustee Wyckoff-McFarland supported. All ayes.  Motion 

passed. 

 

Ed Lingeman, Village Superintendent: Leaves are being picked up and will continue to do so 

until the snow flies. The addition to the DPW building will begin shortly. Next week they will 

start sidewalk removal.   

 

Dan Wickes, Assistant Superintendent: No comment.  

 

Cindy Patmore, Village Clerk: Asked to meet with the budget committee.  

 

Steve VanHolstyn, Code Enforcement Officer: Gave a code enforcement update.  

 

Brandon Stowell, Fire Chief: Absent. Steve VanHolstyn, in Brandon’s absence, passed along a 

message from the Fire Department, thanking the Village for its ongoing support.  

 



McKala Robert, Community Center: Discussed the driveway at the Community Center. Ed said 

it is on the schedule for chip sealing. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Budget: Nothing to report. 

Personnel/Community Center: Planning a meeting to go over Community Center rental contract.  

Property/Ordinance: Nothing to report. 

 

Equipment: Nothing to report. 

 

Old Business:  

Equipment for Network project has been ordered and project will be scheduled as soon as all the 

equipment comes in. 

Junk vehicles within the Village is still being looked into.  

 

New Business: 

A discussion was held on the Letter of Intent submitted by Richard Ensing Jr. to occupy a vacant 

Trustee position. Trustee Wagner Moved to appoint Mr. Ensing to the vacant position.  

Trustee Pomranky supported. Pro-Tem Edelman abstained. Motion passed. 

 

Pro-Tem Edelman made a motion to adjourn. Trustee Wyckoff-McFarland supported. All ayes.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:26pm. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for December 10th, 2024, at 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Cindy Patmore 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


